
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: December 11, 2018 

2018-21 – Bylaw to Rescind Undeveloped Road Allowance Bylaws

             

Request 

At the November Council meeting, Council gave first reading to Bylaw 2018-21, a 

Bylaw to Rescind Undeveloped Road Allowance Bylaws, as they are no longer 

required by the lessee. 

The Bylaw was advertised in the St. Paul Journal and Elk Point Review.  Any 

person claiming to be affected by cancelling the Licence Agreements could appeal 

in writing within 14 days of the advertisement.  Administration has not received any 

feedback. 

 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Motion to give second reading to Bylaw 2018-21, to Rescind Undeveloped Road 

Allowance Bylaws that are no longer required by the lessees. 

Motion to give third reading to Bylaw 2018-21.   

 

 

 

Submitted by: Phyllis Corbiere, Executive Assistant  


